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Fiscal Year 2018-2019 Contribution Rates
The most recent actuarial valuations were performed by the Kentucky 

Retirement Systems’ actuary, GRS Retirement Consulting, for the fiscal year 

ended June 30, 2017. The CERS employer contribution rates were approved 

by the Board of Trustees at the December 7th meeting. Fiscal year 2018 - 2019 

rates will be in effect on July 1, 2018. Read more

Questions?
If you have questions, or need assistance, please call us at 1-888-696-8810. 
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